
 Summer 2023 

 Happy Summer! 

 We are officially in the 2023 / 2024 school year and are looking forward to our continual 
 growth and achievement. While many students and staff are enjoying this much 
 deserved break, the school district is hard at work reflecting on the prior year in an effort 
 to develop goals that will work towards the betterment of the learning experience for all 
 students and staff. This includes a review of our assessment data, student 
 achievement, and other areas of growth. We are excited to be bringing more programs 
 to the district, including the restructuring of our sixth grade, more special classes, and 
 more instructional support. Aside from focussing on academic gains and addressing the 
 lingering effects of the pandemic, the emphasis will also be on social and emotional 
 learning, character education, and simply said - kindness. We want to continue fostering 
 a learning environment where everyone feels a sense of belonging and validation. We 
 are very much excited at the prospect of another great year in South Country. 

 I want to again congratulate the Class of 2023 and wish them all well on their future 
 endeavors. Best wishes for a safe, healthy, and fantastic summer. 

 Antonio Santana 
 Superintendent of Schools 


